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28th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The NEU has announced two further days of industrial action on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th 
July. I am getting in touch to give you as much notice as possible about our arrangements for each 
phase/year group which are outlined below. 

Nanaksar Primary – all children attend school as normal on both days. The school will be open. 

GNSA Primary Phase -  all children attend school as normal on Wednesday 5th July.  

On Friday 7th July there will be partial closures; the following classes will be closed on this date: 

3 Bhai Kanhaiya 
4 Pankhurst 

GNSA Secondary Phase:  

On Friday 7th July - there will be no change to the current arrangements. The secondary phase will be 
open and the Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 school trips will take place as planned.  Year 12 pupils will attend 
school to take part in the activities as planned. 

There will be a partial closure on Wednesday 5th July 2023, please see details below: 

Year 12  – school will remain open.  Pupils are to attend lessons as normal and remain in Private 
Study at other times.  If their teacher is not in school for their Period 6 and 7 lessons, then pupils will 
be permitted to have home study after lunch, otherwise they will continue with lessons all day. 

Years 7, 8 & 10 - school will remain open.  All pupils must come to school with revision resources 
and a reading book; in addition to their usual books.  It is crucial at this stage that pupils are prepared 
to carry out independent revision in the event of staff absence.  The Year 10 Duke of Edinburgh 
residential trip and expedition will continue as planned for those pupils taking part. 

Year 9 – school will be closed on 5th July and pupils will remain at home.  Work will be uploaded 
to Google Classroom for the lessons for the day and pupils will be expected to complete the work set. 

If your son/daughter is in Year 9 and is vulnerable (please contact the school if you require clarification 
here), or has an EHCP, please contact the school if you would like them to attend as normal, and we 
will make the necessary arrangements to accommodate this. If your son/daughter is in Year 9 and is 
entitled to Free School meals, please contact the secondary school office in advance if you would like 
them to collect a packed lunch. 

We are working closely with our staff union representatives to keep up to date with the situation and 
will inform you as soon as possible if arrangements change further.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school at either: 

admin@gnsa.co.uk or admin@nanaksarprimary.co.uk . 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J S Sidhu – Executive Principal   
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